
From: Tracey Deakin 
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 3:46:13 PM
To: 
Subject: URGENT assistance is requested. Thank you. Tracey Deakin
 
Dear Grant… Further to ongoing exchanges with the RSP team and the Save Manston Airport
membership, the frustration level has reached a boiling point with no direction provided by the
DOT/Gov. Please kindly direct your team accordingly. Thank you for your continued input. Best.
Tracey
 

Begin forwarded message:
 
From: Tracey Deakin
Subject: Your assistance is requested. Thank you. Tracey Deakin
Date: August 4, 2022 at 6:59:37 AM PDT
To: 
 
Good morning Grant from California. If I may, please ask for your assistance. 



On communicating with the RSP team yesterday, who is managing the Manston
Global airport redevelopment, the legal team was expecting an update this past
week from your department. However, this did not occur. 

I would be most grateful if you would kindly step in.

Thank you for your reply and direction. 

Best,

Tracey
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